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  Tuesday 15th November 2022 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Woolwich Market Trip 
 

We are excited to share that Year 1 and Year 2 will be visiting Woolwich Market on Friday 

2nd December 2022.  This will be to explore the different foods sold and to collect fruit and 

vegetables to use in our learning.  This will be very exciting for all the children to explore the 

local area and experience the excitement of being at a market place! There is no cost for 

this trip, but we would be grateful for any donations made. 
 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am on this day. The children will be having lunch in school 

so there is no need for any changes in their lunch time arrangements. We will be aiming to 

be back at school by 11:30am. 
 

Parent volunteers 
As always, we are grateful for help and support from adults and ask for as many parent 

volunteers as possible. Please see your child’s class teacher to confirm your availability as a 

volunteer. 

 

Finally, please ensure your child wears a full school uniform on this day. Please allow your 

child’s permission to attend this trip on Arbor by Wednesday 30th November 2022.  

  

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs Aliaj and Miss White  
   

 

 


